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In this news letter, I have been 
contacted by one of the members 
who is wanting to sell two of the 
planes that he has and also a radio 
with accessories. All questions 
regarding the items or pricing need 
to go thru him. 



  

Items For Sale:



  

Cont. Items For Sale:



  

Cont. Items For Sale:



  

B-29 Superfortress FIFI 



  

B-29 Superfortress FIFI 
This page and the previous page had 
pictures that were taken at the 
Johnson City Airport when the 
Air Power History Tour that Eric Bailey, 
Shane Peters, Jeremy Brooks and Dj Brooks 
attended.

To the left is Nella, more information on next page.........



  

The WASP and there plan "Nella"  (T-6 Texan)

“Nella” was an advanced training aircraft used at the all-female Avenger Field in Sweetwater, TX where the 
WASP attended military flight training. Scheduled for the duration of the 2024 Tour for Airpower History Tour 
is the famous AT-6 “Nella” that trained WASP from June 1943 to December 1944. Further she has flown with 
7 WASP from 2017 and beyond. (Wasp-Women Air Service Pilots). 
The CAF WASP Squadron are CAF members that drive education using a three-tiered approach to inspire, 
aspire and mentor, focused on the WASP Guiding Principles: “be SPUNKY” – Be Self Confident, Be Positive, 
Be Unstoppable, Be Nice, Be Knowledgeable and Be Yourself. The WASP of World War II forever changed the 
role women played/play in the military and aviation, by becoming the first women to fly American military 
aircraft.

 The 1,074 WASP made direct, major contributions to the war effort by flying fighter and bomber aircraft from 
factories to bases, conducting searchlight missions, towing targets for live ammunition practice, and test-
piloting new and repaired aircraft. WASP also served as instructors for those men that would go on to 
become combat pilots. All of which resulted in freeing men for combat, a role that would only come to 
women decades later.

 Though every one of the 1,830 WASP trainees held a private or commercial pilot license, they were required 
to have 210 flight hours for basic training, instruments, cross country, advanced and multi-engine training. In 
addition, they were required to take 30 weeks of training in math, physics, navigation and more, for a total of 
393 hours of ground school, while simultaneously learning and living the military way of life.

 Despite the doubts of many, including military leaders, they flew every type of military aircraft, over 77 
models. They logged over 60 million miles.

 WASP were not a military unit, as such they received no military benefits. When it was announced in 1976 
that the Air Force was going to have women flying military aircraft “for the first time,” the WASP mobilized to 
gain recognition for their service. WASP received military status in 1977 and Congressional Gold Medals in 
2009.
 



  

Next Club Meeting: 5/28/24 
@ 7:00p.m.

Location: Air field 
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Hobby Town
3607 N Roan Street
Johnson City, TN 37601

Very helpful guys, 
able to answer any 

questions that you have.

    Johnson City Heating & Air
135 Mosley Road
Johnson City, TN

37615



  

I also wanted to let everyone know that we also 
have coffee cups with the clubs logo 

available now. They are $12.00 for 15 oz. 
They can be customized with a name if you

would like.  And also tall 20 oz 
tumblers to have available as well. Those will be 
$20.00. I am also working on club hats as well. 

The shirts are still available , I would just need to
know what color shirt and size and what you

would like on it.

 Don't forget the demonstration for the Lake Ridge Residents on June 22  from 10:30 
until 1:30 PM at the field.  All members are invited to come out and show off their flying 
for the attendees. Please make sure to leave the Handicap parking spaces open for the 
Lake Ridge guests' convenience. Tim has also agreed to cook for the guests and 
anyone who would like to bring a desert or a side dish is more than welcome. Hope to 
see a big turn out by all the members to not only show the guest's our planes but have 
a great time and hang out.   


